

Name:

Date:

UNIT 6

Review.

Complete each sentence with the **present perfect continuous** tense.

- 1 Where have you been? I (WAIT) for you.
- 2 Jose and Grissel (EAT) junk food all day.
- 3 Gabriel (DATE) Esther for the last two weeks.
- 4 Luciana (PRACTICE/NEGATIVE) for her final test.
- 5 Milton and Madeleine (BRING IN) new ideas to their jobs. They deserve to be promoted.

Read the following passage.

Salvietti

by Gabriel Castel

Dante Salvietti was a businessman from La Spezzia, Italy. He had 10 siblings and when he was young he decided to travel to South America looking for a job. He arrived in Chile and then continued traveling to Peru without ever finding business success, so in 1914 he decided to go to La Paz.

Later he would travel to Los Yungas where he would discover the delicious taste of papaya. It was in that moment he asked himself, "Why not make a soda with this magic fruit?" So he created the soda by accident trying to make something similar to the

Ginger Ale. He succeeded and became the owner of a great soda factory based on that papaya flavor and named Salvietti after him.

Salvietti was founded in April, 1920 and their papaya soda was sold for the first time on July 24th, 1920. The factory used to be located on Loayza street. Many people at that time said Salvietti soda used papaya's pulp right into the soda and that it could be tasted.

The soda became an important tradition for La Paz, it even created the so-called "construction worker's lunch" that included marraqueta bread, a banana and a Salvietti soda.

Dante Salvietti would marry Esther Nieto and had three sons with her: Guillermo, Mario and Anselmo. Dante went back to Italy where he died in 1974.

There is a myth related to the creation of the soda. It is said that before creating the papaya Salvietti soda, one day Dante Salvietti was walking around the Pura Pura burrow, where currently there are many trees and houses, and saw a goblin in trouble. He decided to help him and as a thanks to Salvietti, the goblin blessed him and told him that any business he started would be successful, but that he shouldn't forget him.

Time flew and Salvietti became a great businessman thanks to the papaya soda and never forgot the goblin and put him on the face of the soda advertisements.

We're not really sure about the origin of this fantastic soda, but what we are sure of is that it's delicious and it's an icon of the city of La Paz.

Check your understanding. Select **true (T)** or **false (F)** below.

- 1 Dante Salvietti was an Italian sales rep.
- 2 He was in Chile for a moment.
- 3 Dante created papaya soda by accident.
- 4 A magician blessed Dante.
- 5 Salvietti became a great businessman.

☐	T	☐	F
☐	T	☐	F
☐	T	☐	F
☐	T	☐	F
☐	T	☐	F



Answer the following questions.

- 1 Where was Dante Salvietti from?
.....
- 2 Why did he decide to travel to South America?
.....
- 3 What did Dante discover in Los Yungas?
.....
- 4 Could you describe the "construction worker's lunch"?
.....



5 Did you drink the papaya Salvietti soda? How was it?

.....

Write questions or sentences with the following words.

1 long / Virenka / to / Italian / how / has / going / her /classes / been / ?

.....

2 I / about / is / when / you / easier / think / it / everything

.....

3 Adriana / how / been / couple / long / Fernando / and / have / a / ?

.....

4 the / time/ stayed / night / when / last / up / was / you / ? / all

.....

5 Edson / meet / ? / when / Linda / did

.....

Read the following poems and make sentences with the words that are new to you.

*The only books in which a woman wishes to write,
are the ones that are located in the man's heart.*

(Jules Michelet)

*The petals of my bed turn into flowers with you,
your love undo the worries of my heart.*

(Anonymous)



1

2

3

4

5

6